Mr. McGeorge Bundy Ford Foundation 320 East 43rd Street New York, New York

October 12, 1971

Dear Mr. Bundy,

I am making a study of writing on the Warren Report and the media reception which accompanied the various appraisals of it.

One of the pieces which interests me is an article by

John Kaplan, "The Assassins," which appeared in the Spring 1967

American Scholar.

Mary Maloney of the American Scholar staff told me that you had tried to assist Mr. Kaplan publish his article, and that you were disappointed with the print media for its unwillingness to publish it, and for giving it little attention when it was published.

Do you have any opinion as to why there should have been any unwillingness to publish an article critical of the critics? Also, I wonder if you have any recollection of which publications rejected it?

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Jerry Policoff